
 

                          

 

“Each of you must give as you have made up your mind, not regretfully or under 

compulsion, for God loves a cheerful giver.” 2 Corinthians 9:7 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In an effort to keep everyone up to date on the Church’s Finances, we will be making 

updates available as to how we are doing with the 2025 Budget.  This current chart 

includes the 1st 7 weeks of the year and the “Giving” numbers represent 

Congregational Giving. Other income from outside sources are not reflected.  Please 

note that the annual budgeted figures are converted to weekly amounts, which is 

not reflective of how the income and expenses flow, as not everything comes in or 

out in fifty-two equal installments.  Any questions you have will be gladly answered, 

reach out to Pastor Jenn or Jack Donson. All are welcome to attend our Finance 

Meetings, which are held on the third Tuesday of every month at 6:30PM (in-person 

and via our Zoom Meeting Link).

   

   

   

Next Sunday, Our March Communion Offering will be 

dedicated to UMCOR. UMCOR’s goal is to assist vulnerable 

people affected by crisis or chronic need without regard to 

their nationality, race, religion or status. We believe all 

people have God-given worth and dignity. 

One of the beautiful things about The United Methodist 

Church is that, together, we can accomplish far more than 

we could on our own. Our collective gifts help strengthen 

the ministry of UMCOR. 

 

April 15th – Lenten Fish & Chips 
Fundraiser Dinner – More info 

Coming Soon 


